
 

February 4, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2191 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2191 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2191 would allow distributors of alcoholic beverages to provide samples to liquor 

retailers in an area of the licensed premises that is not open to the public.  The bill clarifies that 

these samples could not be served to minors. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates HB 2191 would have no fiscal effect on agency 

operations. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Jack Smith, KDOR  


